HENRY WADE
DISTRICT ATTORNLEY
DALLAS COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER

DALLAS, TEXAS 73202

January 16, 1967

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734

re: Loran Bugene Hall
&
William Houston Seymour

Dear Mr, Weisberg:

I received your letter of January 12, 1967, in
regard to the above nubjects.

I have no recollection of ever having talked to
either man. There are no records in my office of any
charges having been filed acninst either., Having no
records in my department, I would therefore, hnve
nothing in regard to thelr arrests.

I had one of my Investigators check the records
division of the Dallas Police Department and he was
told that Loran BEugene Hall, a white male, date of
birth January 4, 1930 and William Houston Seymour
a white male date of birth January 12, 1937, were both
arrested by the Dallas Police Departnsnt on October 17,
1963 and were released by that department with no
charges having been flled.

Any information or records that you would desire
would have to come from the Dallas Police Department.

If we can be of any further assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to write.

Sincerely yours,

HENRY WADE

Criminal Pistrict Attorney
Dallas Police Department
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